
Safe Restart Procedures

Mandatory Best Practices

Remain in your vehicle upon arrival.  
You will receive a text when you
may enter the building.

Be sure to arrive on time.  Late
appointments may need to be
rescheduled. 

One Guardian and the child will be
admitted to the building.

To maintain proper social
distancing, building capacity has
been reduced.

Temperature will be taken upon
entrance.

Anyone with a temperature of 100
degrees or more will not be
permitted to continue.

Masks are encouraged.
Our staff will wear a mask during
each appointment.

Social distancing is required.
Adhere to the social distancing
markers throughout the building.

Guardian shall remain with the
child.

Remain in your designated area
during the appointment.

Frequent hand washing is
encouraged.

Our staff members sanitize
materials after each appointment.

In order for us to safely serve your family,
adhere to the following guidelines:  


